

Rotary Clubs of Central Aroostook and the University of Maine at Presque Isle invite you to participate in their



Purple Pinkie Project

On Friday, November 9

between 8 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. donate \$1 to get your pinkie painted purple

Volunteers use a topical purple dye to mark children's pinkies after they have been immunized from polio. Make your mark to end polio now!

Funds raised will go toward Rotary International's efforts to eradicate polio.

Purple Pinkie Project stations will be set up at:

UMPI in the Owl's Nest from 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

NMCC in the Akeley Student Center from II a.m.-I p.m.

Northern Light A.R. Gould Hospital in the A.R. Gould cafeteria from II a.m.-I p.m. UMPI's Houlton Higher Education Center at the front desk from 8 a.m.-I p.m.

Mark and Emily Turner Memorial Library in Presque Isle from 9 a.m.-5:30 p.m.

Purple Pinkie Project stations will also be set up at Presque Isle High School,
Presque Isle Middle School, Zippel Elementary School, Pine Street Elementary School,
Mapleton Elementary School, Easton Junior-Senior High School,
Easton Elementary School, and MMG Insurance.

FMI: 768-9452 or www.umpi.edu/worldpolioday





Rotary Clubs of Central Aroostook:
Presque Isle, Caribou, Fort Fairfield, Limestone, Mars Hill, Washburn



Special thanks to our sponsors





